
On August 31, I will be hosting a breakfast at the Clinton Township Volunteer
Fire Company. Representatives of the Department of Agriculture and the Milk
Marketing Board have been invited to attend.

This event, at no cost to you, is designed to listen to your concerns and 
answer your questions on how we can work together to improve agricultural
conditions throughout our region.  As your State Senator, I look forward to
hearing your ideas.

If you have any specific detailed issues you would like to address, feel free 
to contact us in advance of the meeting so that we can have this information
available for you.

I hope you can attend this worthwhile event.  While there is no cost to you, it 
is important that you contact my office to register for this event.  I ask you to
email Rita Zielonis at rzielonis@pasen.gov or call my Harrisburg Office at
(717) 787-3280.

I look forward to seeing you on August 31.

Sincerely,

Gene Yaw
State Senator
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